
Email from Hilary Chapman, SGN, with comments on  
Code Modification Proposal No.9 

 
From: Hilary Chapman 
Sent: 15 September 2020 16:02 
To: GMO (Shipper Communications) <shippercommunications@gmo-ni.com> 
Subject: Response to Mod 9: Introduction of a Non-IP Entry Point and Update to the arrangements 
for Stranraer 
 
Dear all, 
 
SGN supports the above modification and proposed implementation date. 
 
Should you require any additional information or wish to discuss further, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Many thanks, 
Hilary 
 
 
Hilary Chapman •  
Regulation & Codes Manager • 
 
 


